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This summer, Warminster Town Council in
collaboration with Warminster Business Network, has
been working hard to bring life back to the town. One
of the schemes being offered gives  local businesses
the chance to request funding for shopfront
improvements. So far, the response has been
excellent. 10 businesses have been allocated a grant
and several others are  carrying out or pledging
improvements. With several businesses giving their
shop facades a much-needed refresh, a noticeable
positive impact on the town centre’s overall
appearance is being created. These, together with
new businesses opening their doors and other
initiatives being undertaken to improve the overall
aesthetics of the streetscene, these are all
contributing towards Warminster becoming a more
vibrant town. To keep the momentum going, we are
excited to announce additional funding opportunities
for businesses that wish to enhance their shopfronts.

Join the Warminster Tidy-UpJoin the Warminster Tidy-Up  
Smarten-Up Campaign...Smarten-Up Campaign...

Get Involved...Get Involved...
We’re keen to see even more businesses join this
effort. If you'd like to take advantage of the funding
available, don't hesitate to contact Warminster
Business Network for details.

Contact Details....Contact Details....
chair@warminsterbusinessnetwork.co.uk 
admin@warminster-tc.gov.uk

Stay Connected...Stay Connected...
We’d love to hear about the improvements you’re
planning to make. Keeping us updated not only helps
us track our collective progress but also allows us to
share your successes with the wider community.


